Arcola Alumni Association

Board of Directors Meeting

October 31, 2018

The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert
Arrol at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 31%. President John Fishel conducted the
meeting with members Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu, Kendall Moore, Brad Pullen, Randy
Rothrock and Sue Stout also present. The minutes of both the January 10™ and April
5™ meetings were accepted as presented. Arrol reported a $24,381.91 balance in our
account with Arcola Foundation at Arcola First Bank. With only $1,090.09 in our
checking account at First Mid Bank, the group agreed to transfer $3,000.00 from the
Arcola Foundation account to our checking account in order to pay outstanding bills.

Fishel reported the association netted $1,026.41 from the sale of special event
license plates to commemorate the August 31% Arcola-Tuscola football game.

Arrol again reported Kenneth Hostetler is constructing 7-8 trophy cases, which will
display band, chorus and sport awards, as well as old memorabilia. He has received no
indication when the cases will be completed.

Fishel will contact a possible new board member recommended by the group.

Arcola District Superintendent Dr. Tom Mulligan asked alumni association board
members to critique the current Arcola Purple Rider logo. Stout will convey the group’s
recommended changes to Dr. Mulligan.

The board agreed to pay $1,303.92 to the school for a one-way vision window
graphic to welcome visitors inside the south entrance at Arcola Junior-Senior High
School.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Stout, Recording Secretary



